
09/24/2017 

MOAA Scholarship Fund Educational Assistance Program 
Scholarship in Memory of Deceased Members 
PO Box 95755 
Las Vegas, NV 89193-5755 

Dear Donor, 

I would like to extend my gratitude to all involved in the MOAA organization's
Educational Assistance Program for making the Scholarship in Memory of Deceased Members 
through 2013 possible. I am honored to be chosen as designated donor fo_! t_his opportunity and
aeep·1y appredate tile support of ih-is organization. 

-- - - -

I am a student in my second year of Dental Hygiene school working towards becoming a 
registered dental hygienist. The financial assistance you provided will be tremendously helpful 
to me in defraying my educational expenses. With the increasing costs of college education, 
funding my career goals would not be possible without the help of organizations such as MOAA. 

As the child of a deceased military father, receiving a scholarship in my father's name 
means a great deal to me. Thank you for your contribution to my education, I appreciate it more 
than I can express in words. 

Sincerely,
Sage


